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Teacher of the Year  

 

 
 

Today’s meeting was led by President Mark Ball. He introduced Team 6, Co-Captains Brian Scarr and 

Steve Clark, who took the podium to start the proceedings. Our Greeters today were Mark Rincon, PP 

Art Smithson, Saeed Hedayattzadeh, and our Keyway Greeter was Wayne Martin. Leslie Morgan 

managed ticket sales for the President’s fundraiser.  Mark Rincon led us in the Pledge.  Our invocation was 

delivered by Joe Wyse. Saeed Hedayattzadeh was our Sergeant-at-Arms. The Audio Video command 

center and photography were operated by Tony Giovaniello. The door prize was a $60 flower arrangement 

provided by Todd Davis. 
 

PP Art Smithson introduced our guests. Rob Adams had his guest, Cindy Bishop, the incoming 

Superintendent of the Redding School District. She will take Rob’s position as he transitions to retirement! 

Michelle Nystrom introduced her daughter, Elizabeth, who just successfully completed her first year of 

law school. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

May 25, 2023 

Mark Rincon, 

Pledge 

 

PP Art Smithson, 

Guests and Visitors 
Joe Wyse, 
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Mark Ball, 

President 

Brian Scarr and Steve Clark, 

Team 6, Co-Captains 

1-Jun Shasta County Voting

8-Jun Rotary Mentor Committee

15-Jun President's Meeting

22-Jun Demotion (DARK) - Evening Event at Mercy Oaks

29-Jun Past President's Meeting

Upcoming Programs
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Quotes from this week: 

“Patriotism is supporting your country all of the time and your government when it deserves it.”  

            Mark Twain 
 

“Those who have long enjoyed such privileges as we have enjoyed forget in time that men have died to 

win them.”                  Franklin D. Roosevelt 
 

“It is foolish and wrong to mourn the men who died rather we should thank God such men lived.”  

            General George Patton 

 
    Ken Freigher  

Announcements 
 

President Mark introduced Ken Freigher who reminded us that there will be a “Keyway Lake Day” on 

Saturday, June 10th, from 10 am to …..  at Oak Bottom Marina! Everyone is invited! 

 

PP Amelia Ward shared information about the upcoming “Demotion” of President Mark. It will be held 

on the evening of Thursday, June 22. The normal lunch meeting will be DARK. The “Demotion” will be at 

Mercy Oaks and there will be a skit performed as we had last year. You can contact Amelia to buy tickets 

for the event at $35/person. 

President Mark called forward four (4) Rotarians who earned their blue badges: Melinda Brown, Phil 

McCarthy, Tonja Donoho, and Ryan Burks (who was not at the meeting). He’ll have to get his next time! 

 

Volunteers Wanted In Partnership with U-Prep’s Interact Club  

 

U-Prep’s Sober Grad Night 

Friday – Saturday, June 2nd - 3rd 

Four Hour Shifts 

See PP Steve Westlake or Phil McCarthy 

 

The next blood drive is Thursday, July 13! The next Program Committee meeting is June 5th. 

 

Recognitions 
 

Mark Rincon was featured in his race car. He finished in 

second place three (3) weeks ago in his race at Laguna 

Seca! Both the car and driver returned home safe and well! 

In honor of this event, Mark donated $200, $100 to the 

club and $100 to his Paul Harris! 

 

Jerry Kelley, in anticipation of 

an upcoming trip, where his 

grandson will be playing in a 

baseball tournament back East. 

In conjunction with seeing the 

game, the family will visit the 

Baseball Hall of Fame in 

Cooperstown. Jerry can show his family an exhibit at the Hall of Fame that 

showcases a camera system developed by Jerry to film his various baseball clips. 

The camera system has been on exhibit for 10 years. That is quite an honor! 
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Jerry purchased a new boat for some summer fun! In recognition, 

Jerry offered the rest of his pledge and if it was already consumed, 

he offered another $100. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Program:  Teacher of the Year 

 

Brian Scarr both introduced and led us 

through the program. His committee stood by 

his side and later helped in making some of 

the presentations. 

The team included Steve Clark, Tonja 

Donoho, and Suzie Michiels.  

This committee identified and interviewed 

nine (9) amazing teacher nominees.  

 

Brian also acknowledged other Rotarians who participated in the process. They included PE Jenn 

Finnegan, Trudy Tavares, Leslie Williem, and Kathy Malain. Jenn assisted with the budget and Kathy 

provided guidance to Brian as he took on this leadership role. 

All nine (9) teachers were present for the ceremony, which was 

wonderful!  Brian joked that it was more complicated than 

originally thought to have them here at the meeting.  

In their absence, their districts had to find substitute teachers 

to cover their absence! With the current shortage of substitute 

teachers, the principals worked hard to make this happen, and 

to support the honoring of their staff members! 

Thank you, Principals for your kind words about your team 

members making arrangements for them to be present at our 

award ceremony! 
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The nominees were: 

Robyn Johnson, U Prep – 8th Grade – Multiple Subjects 

Meredith Sutherlin, Grant School – 6th Grade 

Jen Mogen, Turtle Bay, 6th – 7th Grades (VP, RDG Teach. Assoc.) 

Veronica Fisher, Sycamore Elementary, 1st Grade 

Mike Christenson, Bonneview Elementary, 1st Grade 

Vanessa Rodriguez, Cypress Elementary, 1st Grade  

Amy Eizele, Shasta High School, 10th – 12th Grades 

Brian Harris, Redding Achieve, 5th – 8th Grades 

Emily Lopez, Manzanita Elementary, 4th Grade 

 

Each nominee received a plaque and a $50 Amazon Gift 

Card.  

The three (3) winners were: 

Brian Harris 

Vanessa Rodriguez 

Emily Lopez 

 

 

 

President’s Fundraiser 

One of our guests had the lucky number. The patient was saved with a 

successful operation! The fee for excellence was $87! 

 

 

 

This Week’s Spillway is brought to you by the Spillway Committee: 

Bret Christensen (Chair), Steve Clark and Tony Giovaniello 

tonyg15110
Typewritten text
Proof Read by David Dennis



   

   

 

 Ed Rullman 

 
Entertainment  - Lunch – Dinner 
221-2335 Web Site Click HERE 

 

  
 

   

   

YOUR AD HERE! 

https://crgibbs.com/
https://crgibbs.com/
https://www.empirerecoverycenter.org/
http://www.rsbryantinc.com/rsb_home.html
https://www.minutemanpressofredding.com/
https://mchalesign.com/
https://obsidianit.com/
mailto:https://advisor.morganstanley.com/the-pathfinder-group-10825321?y_source=1_MTA4MjUzMjEtNzE1LWxvY2F0aW9uLndlYnNpdGU%3D
mailto:tom@semarcinc.com
https://crgibbs.com/
http://www.tigerjoe.com/
mailto:jill.letendre@usbank.com
http://www.BlinkOD.com
mailto:Jeff@jeffavery.net
mailto:Wayne.Freddie@windermere.com
http://www.pacificsky.co/
https://www.bankcornerstone.com/


   

   

 
  

  
 

Disclaimer: Redding Rotary encourages our members to support our advertisers. The Rotary Club of Redding 
does not endorse any one company, business, organization or individual placing an ad in our newsletter.   

 

www.shastacol lege.edu

FIND

SUCCESS

http://www.wellcaremd.com/
http://www.fitptredding.com/
http://www.iwins.com/
https://www.marriott.com/en-us/hotels/rddsi-sheraton-redding-hotel-at-the-sundial-bridge/overview/?EM=DNM_SHERATONREDDING.COM
https://www.tcbk.com/
https://www.morganstanley.com/
http://www.reddingchamber.com/
mailto:https://www.sdsengineering.com/
mailto:mbjohannessen@gmail.com
https://www.dignityhealth.org/north-state/locations/connected-living
https://www.shastacollege.edu/
http://www.upstatehearing.com/

